
FAQ n.19287

FAQs:
Opportunities for graduates, Recruitment

Question:
Is the traineeship grant paid by EASA subject to national or EU tax?

Answer:
Traineeship grants are not subject to the tax regulations applicable for EASA staff members.
Trainees have the sole responsibility for complying with the tax regulation applicable in their
home state. To this purpose, the HR department issues a certificate at the end of the
traineeship period, stating the amount of grants received and confirming that tax and social
security payments have not been made. 
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Link:
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